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For the last several years, I have been analyzing WKU’s health insurance plans in terms of 
what might be best for employees and how premium/deductible/out of pocket maximum 
changes interact with changes to salaries.  Before my time at WKU, I was in the leadership 
of the teaching assistant’s union at my graduate school.  In that role, I helped members 
understand their benefits as well as negotiated benefits on their behalf.  I believe these 
experiences and skills position me well to be of use to both WKU and faculty/staff on the 
benefits committee. 

 


